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March 29, 2012 
 
Mr. Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Loloff Construction Inc., Loloff Mine, Permit No. M-1985-112 
       Exposed Water Compliance Process 
 
Mr. Hays:  
 
Pursuant to your e-mail of March 27, 2012 and on behalf of Loloff Construction 
Inc., I am requesting an extension of the deadline of April 2, 2012 to file a 
technical revision, which was set in your letter of February 2, 2012. Loloff 
intends to file a proposed alternate plan to address the long term groundwater 
augmentation of the Loloff Pit rather than the slurry wall option. 
 
I believe an extension to and including May 2, 2012 should be sufficient for Loloff 
to  develop and submit an alternative plan. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

LAWRENCE JONES CUSTER GRASMICK LLP 
 
 
     Kim R. Lawrence 
 
KRL/krl 
cc Don Loloff 
      Jared Dains 
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